D-8 Organization for Economic Cooperation

Note Verbale No: PRJ/22/148
Subject: Masters and PhD Scholarships Programs for D-8 Member States

The D-8 Secretariat presents its compliments to the Ministries of Foreign Affairs of the D-8
Member States and has the honor to inform that the Secretariat is in receipt of a proposal of
Scholarships for Masters and PhD programs from the COMSATS University Islamabad (Current
Chair of the D-8 Network of Pioneers for Research and Innovation).

In this regard, the Secretariat wishes to enclose the details of the scholarship opportunities for
students from the D-8 Member States and requests the esteemed Ministries to inform the relevant
Agencies/Authorities and Institutions in their respective countries regarding the aforesaid
proposal.

The D-8 Secretariat avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Ministries of Foreign Affairs
of the D-8 Member States the assurances of its highest consideration.

Enel: As Stated
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